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Dear Ms. Cheryl Bertolino,

Thank you so much for your generous gift of $125.00 given 1/31/2022 to Shriners Hospitals for
Children®. Your support helps Shriners Hospitals for Children continue to maintain our
commitment to offering life-changing care and treatment to children who come to us, regardless of
the families’ ability to pay.

Thank you for being part of our Shriners Hospitals for Children family!

As one of the largest pediatric subspecialty health care systems in the world, Shriners Hospitals
for Children offers unique, patient-centered, wrap-around care for orthopedic conditions, burns,
spinal cord injuries, and cleft lip and palate. Our experienced, innovative and dedicated teams work
together to provide treatment to help each patient meet their goals and reach their full potential.

Children like Cooper, whose care journey began at three months old. He has had numerous
surgeries on his arms and legs, along with many hours of physical, occupational and water therapy.
With the support of donors like you, Cooper can do many things others thought he would not be
able to do, such as walk, feed himself, write, play and more.

For the past 100 years, we have been devoted to providing the most amazing care anywhere to
every child who has come through our doors — over 1.5 million children — and with your help,
we will be there for every child who comes to us in the next 100 years!

We simply cannot do it without you! Thank you!

Warmest wishes,

=

Stuart P. Sullivan
Chief Development Officer

P.S. To request your annual tax receipt, please visit lovetotherescue.org/tax-receipt

P.P.S. Double your donation — find out if your employer will match your gift by visiting
lovetotherescue.org/matching-gifts

In accordance with IRS regulations, we confirm that no goods or services were provided by Shriners Hospitals for Children® in return for this contribution.



